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9th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As from Thursday 12th September 2019, Gymnastics Club will be running every 
Thursday with Mrs Smith for Years 2 to Year 6 at 3:15pm – 4:30pm.  Children will need 
to bring an indoor sports kit and a drink.  (Children should not wear their P.E. kit as 
needs to stay in school).  
 
If your child needs an inhaler please make sure that they bring it with them. 
If your child is interested in attending the Gymnastics Club and would like to attend 
please complete the consent form below and return it to Mrs Smith. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Smith 

 
 

Featherstone Academy 
 
I give permission for my child ___________________________ Class _____ 
To participate in Gymnastic Club every Thursday from 12th September 2019 from 
3:15pn – 4:30pm. 
 
I will collect my child from school at 4:30pm 
 
I give permission for my child to walk home at 4:30pm 
 
Any medical information _________________________________________ 
 
Signed_________________________________ 
(Person with parental responsibility) 
 


